
Recognizing Hennepin County as a partner 
   
Help spread the word about the grant program and give a shout out to Hennepin County for 
financially supporting your project! 
 
Groups often create communication materials during their project including blog or newsletter 
articles, advertising, posters, PowerPoint presentations, and more. Please recognize the support 
from Hennepin County and the Green Partners grant in your communications. Sample text is 
provided below along with a link to the Hennepin County logo.  
 
If you have questions, contact your Green Partners grant advisor. 

 
 
Acknowledgement text (modify to suit your publication): 

“This project was supported by the Hennepin County Green Partners environmental education 
program. For more information: www.hennepin.us/greenpartners” 
 
“Funding for this project was provided by Hennepin County through the Green Partners 
environmental education program.”  
 
“Thank you to the Hennepin County Green Partners environmental education program.” 
 
 
Use of the Hennepin County H logo:  

Include the Hennepin County “H” logo when recognizing or thanking Hennepin County for 
supporting and funding the project.   

The logo should not be used on educational literature you create. 

Download the logo here: http://www.hennepin.us/brand  
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